
May 16, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians of Sixth Graders:

I would like to invite you to attend a special orientation for the sixth grade students and their parents, who will join us at the
Manalapan-Englishtown Middle School next year. The orientation will be held on the following evenings:

Alpha Community Wednesday August 23rd 5:00 p.m
Beta Community Wednesday, August 23rd 6:30 p.m.
Delta Community Thursday, August 24th 5:00 p.m
Gamma Community Thursday August 24th 6:30 p.m.

Schedules will be released prior to orientation. The orientation will be an opportunity for you to be officially welcomed to
MEMS, to be introduced to our school program, and for your child to tour the building. The orientation will be held in two
parts; there will be a presentation in the auditorium for parents and a student-guided tour for incoming students.

We ask all parents and students to meet in the MEMS Auditorium at their designated start time. The MEMS Booster
Organization invites you to join them in the Main Lobby after the tours. They will have an assortment of spirit wear items
on display and available for purchase.

I look forward to meeting with you. If you have any further questions regarding the orientation program or the school rules
and procedures, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Dr. Michael Fiorillo

Dr. Michael Fiorillo
Principal


